

March 24, 2022

RE: Homegoing of Missionary Richard Fulton & Continued Service of Mrs. Linda

Dear Friends:

The purpose of this letter is to forward information concerning Rock of Ages missionary Richard Fulton, who joined Rock of Ages Ministries September 2014. We received notification on March 20, 2022 that Bro. Fulton went home to be with the Lord due to cancer surgery which caused his liver to shut down. Rock of Ages is grateful for Bro. Richard and Mrs. Linda Fulton's missionary work and their faithfulness and dedication to serve the Lord

Mrs. Fulton will continue serving as a missionary with Rock of Ages Ministries helping in the women's prisons and assisting our Discipleship Institute. I would like to respectfully ask that you prayerfully consider maintaining her financial support, allowing her to continue serving as a missionary and reaching women prisoners for Christ.

As with all missionaries with Rock of Ages Ministries, she will receive 100% of all funds received. All support should be marked for: Linda Fulton, Acct. #151.

Please join with us in continuing to pray for Mrs. Linda during this time. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 423-479-3243.

Sincerely,

Dr. Terry R. Ellis,

President.

Rock of Ages Ministries

TRE/bw

White Oak Springs Baptist Church

139 White Oak Church Rd. Dallas, GA 30157 770-445-7382 * www.wosbc.com

March 27, 2022

Dear Pastor and Supporters of Rich and Linda Fulton,

I trust this letter finds you enjoying God's goodness and blessings. I wanted to take a moment and update you regarding Missionaries Rich and Linda Fulton.

I'm sure you already know that Brother Fulton went to be with the Lord on March 20, 2022. As I said in the funeral, Brother Fulton's fingerprints are all over our Church and ministry. He will be missed both here and at the Rock of Ages.

Sister Fulton has decided to continue as a Missionary with Rock of Ages and she will continue to be sent out of White Oak Springs Baptist Church. Sister Linda will be actively involved in the work of reaching those who are incarcerated in prison with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

I have always considered it a privilege to be entrusted by God to be the sending Pastor of Missionaries. As Sister Fulton's Pastor, I ask you to continue her financial support. Our Church will continue our full support for Sister Fulton.

I want to thank you for your past support and continued support for the Fulton's work. Only Heaven will reveal the fruit of souls that will abound to your account (Philippians 4:17).

If I can answer any questions, feel free to contact me at 770-841-9238. Have a great day!

Sincerely,

Keith A Lee, Pastor

White Oak Springs Baptist Church
Independent * Fundamental * Pre-millennial
Pastor: Keith Lee